
 

Welcome back to the new school year! 

For those of you who don’t know us, we are SASA (St Andrew’s School 

Association) - a group of past and present parents and carers who  

organise lots of fun events throughout the year to raise funds for the 

school.  We use these funds to   purchase lots of much needed items for 

the school throughout the year. 

We held lots of great fundraising 

events last year raising a total of 

£11,771.62! This is made up of: 

£1272.80 - Cake sales 

£500 - Christmas cards 

£2678 - Christmas Fayre 

£217.50 - Calendars 

£710 - Quiz night 

£1367 - Spring disco 

£252 - Superwomen sale 

£66 - Sports Day 

£396 - Marvellous men sale 

£1200 - Summer disco 

£2893.32 - Carnival 

£219 - Uniform sales 

How last year’s funds have been 

spent…… 

£3157 for KS1 playground  

equipment 

£7500 for outdoor gym  

equipment for KS2 

£1000 for EYFS story sacks 

Each year group have spent their 

cake sale money on resources 

for their classes 



We have lots of exciting events planned for this year. Please note 

that all dates are subject to change: 

 

21 SEP – Welcome Crafts  
29 SEP – SASA Social 
10 OCT – SASA AGM 
12 OCT – Year 6 Cake sale and pre-
loved uniform sale  
20 OCT – Quiz night 
25 OCT – Xmas card order deadline 

02 NOV – Year 5 cake sale 
and pre-loved uniform 
sale 
17 NOV – KS2 Disco 
17 NOV – Class calendar 
order deadline 
09 DEC – Christmas Fayre 

25 JAN Year 4 cake sale and 

pre-loved uniform sale 

09 FEB – EYFS & KS1 Disco 

22 FEB - Year 3 cake sale and pre
-loved uniform sale 
01 MAR - Quiz night 
06 MAR - Wonderful Women sale 
21 MAR – Year 2 cake sale and 
pre-loved uniform sale 

02 MAY – Year 1 cake sale 

and pre-loved uniform sale 

17 MAY – EYFS/KS1 and KS2 

Discos 

06 JUN – EYFS Cake sale 
11 JUN- Marvellous Men sale 
14 JUN - Sports Day refresh-
ments & pre-loved uniform sale 
13 JUL - Summer Carnival 



sasachinnor@outlook.com 

https://www.facebook.com/sasachinnor 

Alternatively, you can always speak to one of our 

friendly committee members.  

 

 

 

SASA relies on the support of the whole school community to help 

us be successful. There are many ways that you can help….. 

 Join the committee. Come along to the AGM and join our friendly  

        committee to help plan upcoming events. If you have a head for  

        finance and can spare some time, we are looking for a new treasurer!  

        If you would like any more information on this, please email us. 

 Volunteer to help at events 

 Support us with donation requests 

 Help raised extra funds by putting any unwanted clothes in our clothes 

bin. 

 Join Easyfundraising and raise funds at no extra cost to you: Visit 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk and search for the cause ‘SASA’ 

 

We are always extremely grateful for any support you can provide. 

https://www.facebook.com/sasachinnor

